Kansas 4-H  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Club Reporter Books Recognition

Reporter’s books are due to State 4-H Office no later than the first Monday of November each year.  Kansas 4-H Youth Development annually recognizes the work of all of the 4-H Club Reporters from across the state. Each Extension Unit may submit one reporter’s book equal to the number of counties making up the unit.   Reporter Books should reflect the news that represents the work of the young person.  The book may include print news articles and photos, club newsletters, press releases, radio scripts and TV scripts.  Photos and articles written and produced by representatives of local media outlets should not be included.  Reporters’ books should be delivered or mailed to the State 4-H Office to arrive no later than the first Monday of November. Recognition is provided by the Kansas 4-H Foundation for the most outstanding efforts.
